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Attendance W.C. 15 JANUARY 2018

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
FRI 26 JAN BILLESLEY FAMILY DAY

FRI 26 JAN 6B TO VISIT THE NEW BIRMINGHAM 
CONSERVATOIRE

THUR 1 FEB YEAR 5 MAC TRIP

FRI 2 FEB YEAR 1 REP TRIP

TUE 6 FEB SAFER INTERNET DAY WORKSHOP
9am or 2.45pm

TERM DATES
BREAK UP RETURN TO SCHOOL

2018

FRIDAY 16 FEBRUARY MONDAY 26 FEBRUARY

THURSDAY 29 MARCH MONDAY 16 APRIL

FRIDAY 25 MAY MONDAY 4 JUNE

FRIDAY 20 JULY TBC

PARENT PAY
Parent Pay is up and running.  Please ensure you 

have registered to make payments online. 
If you need a reminder of your login details please 

see the Reception Office.

CLUBS

Day Time Clubs Year Group

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Reading 3 & 4

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Drama 5 

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Change For Life 3 & 4

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Choir 3, 4, 5 & 6

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football  5 & 6

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Girls Football 2 & 3

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Sports Reception

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.00pm Ukulele Years 4 & 5

Wednesday 1.30 - 3.00pm Early Years Guitar 1 & 2

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Cricket 3, 4, 5 & 6

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Drama 1 & 2

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Netball 5 & 6

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football 3 & 4

Friday 10.00am - 3.00pm Guitar 3 - 6

Friday 3.20 - 4.30pm Dodgeball 3, 4 & 5

Spaces are available in the following clubs - Change For Life, Choir, Reading, 
Girls’ Football, Sports, Netball.  If you would like to register your child for a 
second club please pick up a letter from the Reception Office.

Over 200 students were treated to a visit 
to the cinema for 100% attendance during 

Autumn term.
Make sure your child is on the list for the next 
attendance treat for 100% attendance during 

the Spring term (8th Jan to 29th March).

POLITE NOTICE: 
When dropping off or picking up your children, could
you please be considerate to our neighbours and NOT

block driveways and pavements at any time. 


